Jourdain, Brenda

From: Miller, Tabatha

Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 7:51 AM

To: Jourdain, Brenda

Cc: Lemos, June

Subject: FW: comments on Agenda Item 7A - City Council Meeting 9/24/18

Public Comment

From: Linda Jo Stern [mailto:lindajostern@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, September 22, 2018 11:48 AM

To: Miller, Tabatha

Subject: comments on Agenda Item 7A - City Council Meeting 9/24/18

Good morning, Tabatha.

The Street Medicine team would like to "vote for" the placement of the drop boxes to be
at a central location:

- near Town Hall
- near Bainbridge Park
- near the Post Office

These are centrally located sites where all members of the community could easily
access them.

Thank you for your consideration.

Linda Jo

Linda Jo Stern, MPH
lindajostern@gmail.com
617-435-8412




